
Town of Exeter 

Swasey Site Walk Minutes for 10/28/2020 

Approved Minutes 

Present: Mark W. Damsell, Dave Short, Dwane Staples 

The meeting was opened at 4pm by Chair Dwane Staples. 

A motion was made by Mr. Short and seconded by Mr. Damsell to approve the 

minutes of the meeting of 9/23/2020. Motion passed unanimously. 

Mr. Damsell told the trustees that the benches had been stained by Langdon 

Plummer and the Lions Club. 3 gallons of stain was donated by Arjay’s for this 

project. Mr. Damsell informed us that the Lions had been doing this for several 

years. 

It was discussed to contact Jay Perkins to see if the highway department could 

help with the replacement of the concrete legs on the bench with the name of 

Tardif on it. The legs are showing cracks and it is felt that if left it could be a safety 

hazard. 

Mr. Short made a motion and seconded by Mr. Damsell to move forward with the 

pruning to be done by the same person as last year. The specifics of the pruning 

has been gone over with the contractor for this year and the price will be 

$2,750.00 which is less than last year. 

Mr. Short and Mr. Damsell agreed to work on possible donations that the 

Trustees have been approached on being given. 

The opening of the bids for the maintenance for the 2021 season will be held on 

11/30/2020 in the Nowak room at the Town offices at 3:30pm. 

Mr. Staples informed the Trustees that he had received a call that the sewer lines 

in the Parkway were going to be cleaned the week of 11/2/2020 and there may 

be some odor when this is being done. 



It was discussed to call the parade committee and offer the Parkway for the 

reverse parade that was being planned for in December. 

A motion was made by Mr. Damsell and seconded by Mr. Short to adjourn at 

4:50pm. Motion passed unanimously. 

 Respectfully Submitted, Dwane Staples Chair 

 


